
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

February 13, 20913, Video Conference	
  Advance	
  Questions 
Oregon Institute	
  of Technology 

For each	
  of the following please provide information	
  you	
  woul like to	
  share with	
  colleagues	
  at other 
Oregon DQP institutions. We ask that by February 6,	
  2032,	
  you email your	
  responses	
  as an attachment
to DanskineM@lanecc.edu. Shortly thereafter al responses	
  will be available for public viewing o the 
DQP website (https://oregondqp.lanecc.edu/) i the “Conferences”	
  section	
  of the “About the DQP
Project” page.	
  

1.	 Although the DQP work is still in it early	
  stages,	
  describe progress you may have made in clarifying,	
  
refining,	
  or implementing your Work Plan? 

We are in the process of implementing our 2012-­‐13	
  Work	
  Plan and have made	
  the following

progress: 

•	 June	
  2012—the	
  DQP	
  campus	
  team was appointed by the Provost and held an initia meeting. 
•	 October 2012—the	
  DQP	
  team attended the	
  October	
  DQP	
  conference	
  and reported back	
  to

the	
  Executive Committee of the Assessment Commission.
•	 January 29,	
  2013—the	
  Provost	
  issued a charge	
  to review general	
  education at	
  Oregon Tech 

using the DQP as a comparison	
  tool. 
•	 February	
  2013—the	
  Provost	
  i forming an ad hoc	
  committee	
  for	
  this	
   year	
  review process.
•	 February	
  2013—one technical	
  an one allied	
  health	
  program	
  have been	
  targeted	
  to	
  map

program outcomes	
  to the	
  DQP	
  and provide	
  feedback	
  on the	
  process.

2.	 How ha the	
  work to	
  date with	
  the DQP informed	
  your thinking	
  on the	
  identification and alignment	
  
of learning outcomes	
  an assessment of student achievement of those outcomes? 

T be determined: it is still to early in our process; we expec this to occur in year two of our Work	
  
Plan during the	
  analysis	
  phase.	
  

3.	 What focus/activities	
  for	
  the	
  May	
  conference	
  would be	
  most	
  helpful	
  in working	
  through	
  your Work 
Plan?	
  

We would be very interested in any presentations on the use of the DQP for program review,	
  

specifically general education programs.
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